From: christine Dystart. |

Sent: 19 December 2017 14:06
To: Planning
Subject: Fwd: 2017/5497/P.

Ted Baker redevelopment — Camden

Dear Sir/Madam

As a nearby resident of this building | write to object to the above development as it

stands. The development will take the canal frontage to an unprecedented height and will
change the character of the canal irreversibly. It also misses several oportunities to connect
the operational side of the canal with the surrounding roads and the current plans will
reduce the canal to an omamental water feature rather than a major component of an
integrated transport strategy.

| would be pleased if you would acknowledge receipt of this objection.

Regards

Christine Dystant



